
NSW Police Band
Bargaining update

Delegates from the Police Band and PSA industrial staff have been meeting with NSW Police for 
award bargaining over the past couple of months. Your bargaining team has been working through 
the log of claims members helped put together earlier in the year and this process will recommence 
in January, after the Christmas break.

A number of issues have been discovered we would like to come back to members on to gauge 
opinions before finalising a bargaining position. To this end, we ask you to take 5-10 minutes to 
complete and return a short survey of five questions available HERE. 
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8VXJG5V)

Please complete and submit the survey before the Christmas break. 

As we continue to progress these issues, we also encourage you to talk to non-members about 
strengthening our position and getting involved in how their workplace is run by joining the PSA.

The PSA wishes its members a merry Christmas and a safe, happy, and healthy festive season.
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